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WOODBINE APPLIES FOR DOT MUNICIPAL AID FUNDING 
IN THE AMOUNT OF $400,000 

 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of 
Woodbine had made applications, totaling upwards of  $400,000, to the New 
Jersey Department of Transportation Municipal Aid program for two roadway 
reconstruction projects. 
 
The first, in the amount of $176,885.60, is for the reconstruction of Scott Avenue 
from DeHirsch Boulevard (County Route 550) to Freidriechstadt Avenue. This 
project would include construction of driveway aprons, curbing, storm drainage 
improvements, milling and paving the street, and topsoil and seed restoration. 
 
“Scott Avenue serves as an access route between a heavily traveled corridor, 
DeHirsch Boulevard/County Route 550, and commercial and residential zones,” 
noted Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
The second, in the amount of $235,115, is for construction and reconstruction of 
the portion of Fremont Avenue from Tyler Road to the end of Fremont. 
 
“Fremont Avenue, a primary access road for properties along the roadway, 
serves as the only access for services including mail delivery, trash and 
recyclable pickup, and emergency access for police, fire, and ambulance. It 
provides access for maintenance and operation functions to the sewage disposal 
facilities for the Woodbine Developmental Center. Personnel from the WDC use 
Fremont Avenue on a daily basis for both maintenance functions and to maintain 
regular security checks on the site,” added Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
 
 
 


